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I oppose this bill to change voting from mail-in to in person. Mail-in voting provides 

citizens the ability to vote without having to take time off of work or arrange 

transportation to polls. The current system we have is effective and does not need to 

be amended. The movement to change to in person voting is a method of voter 

suppression and I fully oppose it.  


